
 

 

Thursday 11th February 2021  
 
Re: Isolation during the February Half Term  
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer,  
 
On Friday 12th February 2021, school will close for the half term holiday.  
 
However, due to the COVID-19 period of infection, school MUST still be notified if a pupil 
receives a positive test up until Monday 15th February 2021.    
 
Similarly, prior to return to school on Monday 22nd February 2021, school MUST be 
informed of any pupils receiving a positive test on or after Friday 19th February 2021.   
 
This is so that I can complete the contact trace exercise and advise any staff or pupils who 
are direct contacts, to begin a period of isolation and for how long.  
 
If your child receives a positive test between Friday 12th February and Monday 15th 
February 2021 or Friday 19th February and Monday 22nd February 2021, please notify 
school via e-mail office@sacredheartrc.rochdale.sch.uk or text 07889 580309  
 
Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mrs Dungworth  
Headteacher  
 
 


